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Students  
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Published every Monday for the Week. 

 

Welcome to Winter Session 2024. We’re glad you are taking classes 
with Niagara County Community College! 
Visit the web for more information about the campus and the  
services available to you:  www.niagaracc.suny.edu  
 

 
For Questions regarding Online Learning, visit the website 
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/onlinelearning/  
 
 
 
Missed an issue Weekly Wolf?  Visit this website for past issues: http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/weeklywolf/  

http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/onlinelearning/
http://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/weeklywolf/


Student Success Center:  

 
 
Public Safety:  

 
 
Dining Services:  

Winter Recess Hours: December 16th - January 12th  
- Dining Commons will be open Monday - Friday from 8:30 am-1:30 pm and Commons Café will be closed  

- Normal Dining Services hours will resume January 13th 
January 8th  – Commons Café will be open from 8:30 am - 1:30 pm and Dining Commons will be closed  
January 9th  – All Dining Services will be closed due to events on campus 
January 15th Martin Luther King, Jr. Day – Commons Café will be open from 11:30am-2:30pm 
Tonia Fingerlow, Dining Services Manager                                

 

Henrietta G. Lewis Library:  

 

 

 

 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentsuccesscenter/
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/security/
https://libguides.niagaracc.suny.edu/welcome


 
Academic Center for Excellence (ACE):   

 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/ace/

